
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
LOCUST VALLEY FIRE DISTRICT PROPOSED BUDGET 

CALENDAR YEAR 2025 
 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS, at 
the September 9, 2024, regular meeting, approved a RESOLUTION authorizing a 
PUBLIC HEARING to be held on the PROPOSED BUDGET for the calendar year 2025. 
The hearing will take place at the Fire District Headquarters, 228 Buckram Road, Locust 
Valley, New York on October 15, 2024, at 7:00 pm for public comment and discussion of 
the proposed budget of the LOCUST VALLEY FIRE DISTRICT FOR CALENDAR 
YEAR 2025. 
 
 PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that copies of the 2025 Proposed Budget 
will be made available to the General Public for inspection at Fire District Headquarters, 
228 Buckram Road, Locust Valley, New York (Dispatch Office) on and after October 7, 
2024. 
 
 
      BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 
 
      James Bonislawski 
      Secretary 
 
 
 
Dated:  September 12, 2024 
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